
 

June 16, 2025​  
 

The Honorable Alex Geourntas  
Office of the City Clerk 
1 City Hall Square, Room 601 
Boston, MA 02201 
 
Dear Clerk Geourntas, 
 
I am writing to notify the Boston City Council of the latest report by the Boston Policy Institute 
and the Center for State Policy Analysis at Tufts University with regard to the ongoing 
Downtown Office vacancies. As elected officials for the City of Boston, it is critical that we 
continue to monitor and address the consequences of office space devaluation in Downtown 
Boston.  
 
 

Sincerely, 

​  
Ed Flynn 
Boston Councilor, District 2​ ​  
 
​  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


